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Natomas Reach A site prep moves to Shorebird Park, Tretheway Oak Preserve
USACE contractors will be conducting tree trimming and 
removals at the Ray and Judy Tretheway Oak Preserve, 
formerly known as Natomas Oak Park, and Shorebird Park 
within our Natomas Reach A project area. 

USACE contractors plan to start at the Tretheway Oak 
Preserve, beginning as soon as Monday, March 15, and 
will then shift their efforts to Shorebird Park once complete. 
The effort is expected to take approximately three weeks to 
complete, weather permitting. 

This is a continuation of site preparation activities that took 
place in January and February along Garden Highway. Similar 
efforts are expected to continue through February 2022. 

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers is expected to award 
the Natomas Reach A construction contract later this year 
to construct levee improvements along a 3.5-mile stretch of levee between Farm Rd and Gateway Oaks Dr. In order to minimize delays 
in beginning construction in Spring 2022, encroachments within the construction footprint, such as utilities and trees, must be removed or 
relocated prior to the start of work. 
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